Announcements for Monday November 8th



South Eugene Water Polo: Both South Eugene Water Polo boys and girls teams won both their games at the state tournament. Both teams are in the semi finals and are guaranteed at least 4th place.

Student Government: Do you want to run for class president? Student government class elections are coming up! The application form is open now: apply at tinyurl.com/sehsclass. Anyone can apply! Applications are due this Wednesday November 10th and voting will take place shortly after. Go to the StuGov website for more info.

Rotary Interact: Do you need volunteer hours? Are you interested in giving back to your community? Then head to Rotary Interact in room 415 during lunch to participate in our ongoing community service projects!

Math Club: The Math Club will be meeting Tuesdays in Room 718 during lunch. Come by to prepare for the American Mathematics Competition!

NHS members: The next general meeting will be tomorrow, November 9, during lunch, in the auditorium. Attendance is required for continued membership in NHS.

EG350: Earth Guardians 350 is South's environmental action club. We are a part of the 4J Climate Justice Team. This team is currently focusing on implementing a climate curriculum in 4J schools. If you are interested in joining, or want to learn more, find one of our posters in the hallways and scan the QR code for the info form. The 4J Climate Justice Team meets Wednesdays on zoom at 4pm, and South's EG350 club meets Wednesdays at lunch in Room 418.

Library: Anyone interested in being part of the Oregon Battle of the Books, meet in the library today at lunch. If you can't be there, talk to Julie in the library for more information.

